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6th Feb.,1946.

F. H. Peters, Lksq., Surveyor General, and Chief, Hydro-
graphic Service, Ottawa.

Your File RBl664

With reference to your letter of January
19th and Mr. C., E. Webb's suggestion that the pipe
line in Chekwelp I. R. #86 be surveyed at the time
when the proposed resurvey of the subdivided area in
the Heserve is being mede, I have discussed this
matter with Mr, Indian Agent Ball who has shown on
the attached plan the epproximate location of the tees
in the pipe line and the individusl lots of the sube-
division, The yellow c¢irecles represent the tees and
the area outlined in red is the present road allownee.
It would eppear that the pipe line follows the travelled
road from the north boundsry of the Reserve as far as
the south boundary of Lot B0 where it leaves the road
allowence and continues in & southerly direetion through
Lote 19 and 18 and possibly further although the exact
distence is unknown.

It 18 understood thaet Lots 12 end 13 do not
obtain their water supply thm ugh this system and the
location of the tees, if any, in Lots 14 to 17 is un-
known.
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It would be appreciated if you would let me
have & further three or four copies of the attached
print as our suprly is now exhausted.
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D, M, lMacKay.
Ind lan Commiesicner for B.C.




